
             Friends of St. Canice Primary School and Nursery Unit 

           11 Curragh Road 

Dungiven BT47 4SE 

NIC Charity No. 109572  

 

 

 

6th November  2023 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

Selling online has exploded in the past few years and we at the Parents Association want to take 

advantage of this extended market to raise much needed funds for the school.  

We are asking for donations of clothes, winter coats, bags and small games or jigsaws to sell on the 

schools Vinted account. 

 Please ensure if you are donating small games or jigsaws that no pieces are missing.  

All money raised will go directly to the school to help pay for new interactive whiteboards for the 

remaining classrooms.  

We ask that you donate only what you are happy to be sold online.   

The drop off days for donations will be 16th and 17th November at the school. 

Donations should be left at the blue storage unit in the playground.  

The unit will be open from 9.00a.m. until 3.00p.m. 

We thank you for your continued support  

 

Yours sincerely, 

Friends of St. Canice P.S. & N.U. 

 


